
What’s Singing in your Garden?
Special Event featuring Jay Keck, Habitat Education

Manager for the SC Wildlife Federation

Have you ever wondered what birds you're hearing when you go outside?
Birds are all around us and we hear far more than we see. If you’re curious
about what's singing in your garden please join us! Jay Keck, with the
South Carolina Wildlife Federation will give a presentation about bird
songs, how to attract more to your property, as well as challenges birds
have in our ever developing world. 

November 10, 2021 at 3:00pm at Bobcat Hall at the
Kiawah Island Community Association offices on
Beachwalker Drive.
RSVP to gaye.stathis@kica.us


